
*GOLD | $4,250 

 1/2 page ad in Jacksonville Business  
Journal supplement highlighting the  
Excellence in Construction Awards,  
valued at $3,450 

 Your logo on cover of Event Publication 

 Your logo showcased in all ads of  
pre-event promotion in the Business 
Journal, valued at $3,400 (max) 

 Advertising presentation during the 
awards (live or video, 60 seconds max) 

 Position your company as a sole sponsor 
in your field (GC Gold Excluded) 

*SILVER | $3,000 

 1/4 page ad in Jacksonville Business  
Journal supplement highlighting the  
Excellence in Construction Awards,  
valued at $2,240 

 Your logo showcased in all ads of  
pre-event promotion in the Business 
Journal, valued at $3,400 (max) 

 Your logo placement on all event  
printed material 

CELEBRATE WITH YOUR TEAM AND JOIN  

OUR BIGGEST AUDIENCE EVER .  

EXCELLENCE IN  CONSTRUCTION AWARDS  

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNIT IES  

L IVE,  VIRTUAL EVENT 08. 14 .2020  

*BRONZE | $2,250 

 1/8 page ad in Jacksonville Business  
Journal supplement highlighting the  
Excellence in Construction Awards,  
valued at $1,275 

 Your logo showcased in all ads of  
pre-event promotion in the Business 
Journal, valued at $3,400 (max) 

 

 

 

BENEFITS FOR ALL LEVELS: 

 Introduction and logo placement during 
Excellence in Construction live, virtual 
event 

 Featured on ABC website on Excellence 
in Construction awards page for one year 
with link to your company’s website 

 

 

*EXTRA VALUE for 2020!  Sponsorship pricing reduced for live, virtual event. 


